

Telephone: 01695 721881

Eskdale. Tanhouse. Skelmersdale. Lancashire. WN8 6ED

E-mail: head@delphside.lancs.sch.uk www.delphside.lancs.sch.uk

Dear parents

It is nearly **World Book Day** and we are again going to celebrate the joy and value of books and reading.

World Book Day will take place on Thursday 1st March 2018 and our theme this year will be "PJ's and pillows". The children are invited to wear appropriate pyjamas and/or onesie/dressing gown and slippers for the day. Please ensure that your child attends school in pyjamas that are suitable to be worn outside for playtime and also has footwear for outdoors. Children can also bring in their pillow.

We are encouraging children to bring in their favourite stories to share with their friends and also use for activities in class. (If Key Stage 2 children have a favourite picture book they could bring it in as they will be reading to Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and 2). If there are any parents interested in coming in to school to share their favourite story please let class teachers know and they will arrange a time with you.

All children will bring home a £1 World Book Day Book Token that can either be exchanged for one of TEN special £1 World Book Day books (you will find these in Asda) or used to get £1 off any book costing £2.99 or more





















On World Book Day we are also launching a reading challenge. Are you an extreme reader?



Books don't need electricity!

We can read them **anywhere** and **everywhere**!
We are inviting you **ALL (including parents!)** to take the Delph Side Extreme Reading Challenge.
Think about different, exciting, fun and SAFE places you can enjoy a book.

The competition is to take pictures in the most unique, interesting and unusual places! How far can you take your reading? You can send us messages on Facebook, email photos to extremereading@delphside.com or send printed photos into school.

Mr Fyne Assistant Headteacher